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Upcoming Events

4th 

November
Badge Ceremony

6th 

November

Kinder Kritters

9:30 - 2:30

Website
https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

Like us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublicSchool

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublicSchool


Relieving Principal’s Report

Dear Parents and Carers,

GPS was represented by a high number of students in this year’s March of 
Youth. Thank you to all the staff and parents/carers who turned up to 
support our students on a Saturday. A special shout out to Mrs Harrigan 
and her team for putting the banner together. It looked amazing! Our 
Performing Arts group (Band, Choir and Dance) led by Mr Keogh lived up 
to their stellar reputation earlier in the week by putting on a wonderful 
performance down at Market Square. Our Aboriginal dance group 
performed at River Dreaming, an event where the community comes 
together to share and celebrate culture with music and dance. Thank you 
Miss Bek, Mrs Gallagher and the team for providing another fantastic 
opportunity for our students to showcase their talents. 

A special congratulations goes to our hockey team, who have brought 
home the PSSA State Championship! This is a remarkable 
accomplishment and we are incredibly proud of the students. Thank you 
Miss Buckley, for giving our students this opportunity. Additionally, our 
cricket team deserves huge praise for their success in winning the North 
Coast Final. They now advance to the State Quarter Finals, and we are all 
cheering them on as they continue their journey. Our schools Ten pin 
Bowling team travelled down to Sydney earlier this week to participate in 
the NSW School Sport Unit State Finals and represented our school 
proudly. Thank you Mrs Sullivan and Miss Katrina for supporting our 
students down in the big smoke!

The Independent Living Skills Camp held this week was a fantastic 
opportunity for our students to learn important life skills, develop a level 
of independence and have fun! Thank you to Miss Weir, Ms Tozer and the 
team who were involved in the meticulous planning and organisation that 
ensured that the camp ran smoothly and the students had an amazing 
time.

Nick Campbell

R/Principal

Grafton Public School



Tell Them From Me

Parent Survey

This term, Grafton Public School is taking part in the Tell Them From 
Me Parent survey. The survey allows parents to express their views 
about their perceptions of their child's experiences at home and 
school. If you have more than one child at the school and your 
perceptions differ for each child, you may choose to complete the 
survey more than once to provide feedback on each child's 
experiences.

Your participation in the survey is anonymous and confidential. 
When you submit your survey, the responses are recorded on a 
secure site without personal identifying information. Your answers 
will be mixed with those of other parents and caregivers from the 
school. You may skip any questions you do not wish to answer, other 
than the one asking which school year your child is in. 

Insights into parent and staff communication, activities and practices 
at home, and parent voice on the school’s support of learning and 
behaviour all build an accurate and timely picture that schools can 
use for practical improvements.

Please click the following link to access the survey: 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/grafton 

The survey will remain open until Friday 8 November 2024.

More information about the survey is available 
at: education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm

Your participation will be greatly appreciated.

Kind regards

Kelly Fletcher

Deputy Principal 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/grafton
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpost.spmailtechno.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FseI-jiAR0jod22vIkgIipQ~~%2FAAMdHAA~%2FRgRo8bLvP0SQaHR0cDovL2VkdWNhdGlvbi5uc3cuZ292LmF1L3R0Zm0_ZmJjbGlkPUl3WlhoMGJnTmhaVzBDTVRBQUFSMThzV1QzQlVEUGVYempHSktzcUdSdWJzalRqUDR3NUU0NldYbjNyNmNMZEFrZm9ac0o1MzZSOXZvX2FlbV9ZaW8ydTlhM3I5ODU3SlNFRV9vOGVRVwNzcGNCCmcO8C0PZ7PzMSJSHmtlbGx5LmZsZXRjaGVyMUBkZXQubnN3LmVkdS5hdVgEAAAAAw~~&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.fletcher1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C86946135e01b4bd292c208dced8fad19%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638646448589606882%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sZr7WOzAOG09nMiXtcY17xZzM8NJ9J1Zro%2BHduci4XA%3D&reserved=0


Important Messages
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